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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated May 9, 1981. 

Enclosed are the excised copies of item 1959. Thank you for 
returning the originals of item 1959 and calling this matter to our 
attention. 

Sincerely, 

J heat 
E. ROSS BUCKLEY, Chief 
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